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From: roxsamme brand 
Sent: 04 March 2024 18:13
To: Licensing
Subject: Sandy Cove application 057749

Hello,  
 
I am just email to show my support for the change of licence at Sandy Cove Hotel Ex349SR 
 
My Name is Roxsamme and I have had really positive experiences at the Hotel.  
I had my wedding at the Hotel and they had lovely staff and were very respectful of the locals and the 
environment.  
 
They are really supportive of local community they employ many local staff and offer local deals.  
 
As I had my wedding there, we made sure that we had all our entertainment and decorations from local 
suppliers.  
 
The management and staff were so welcoming and helpful and I have recommended this location to my friends. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Roxsamme  

 
 
 
Sent from Outlook for iOS 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  


